
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 21-00949 Environmental Advisory Board 12/2/2021

DISCUSSION ITEM

SPONSOR: Blase Butts, Board Member

SUBJECT:

SINGLE USE PRODUCTS ON PUBLIC PROPERTY

SUMMARY:

This item seeks to discuss the prohibition of single use products on public property along with any
potential recommendation the board wishes to send to City Council.

PRIOR ACTION:

January 17, 2019 - City Council pass item to reduce and remove Styrofoam, plastic bottles and other
non-environmental friendly items from use within City Hall.

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  Reduction-Removal of Styrofoam, plastic bottles and non-environmentally friendly items from city
hall - Legislative Action Item
2) Single-Use Products Policy briefing sheet_FINAL
3) Single-use products policy_FINAL
4) Green Works Foam_Bags_Straws
5) Plastic Products Ban in Other Cities
6) Webstaurant price comparison
7) Single Use Info

PRESENTATION: No
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